
 
 
 
 
Written testimony to the Kansas House Committee on Taxation, as a proponent for HB 2668: 
 
 
 
The Leavenworth-Lansing Area Chamber of Commerce is an independent non-profit organization of 
businessmen and women who are investing their resources in community development programs - 
working together to improve the economic, civic and cultural strength of the Leavenworth, Lansing, and 
Fort Leavenworth area 
 
As president of our local chamber of commerce, we fully support HB 2668. Our local farmer’s market has 
proven to be a successful way to bring commerce build community in Leavenworth. This bill encourages 
healthy food alternatives and provides some modest relief on the current high levels of sales tax on 
food. 
 
Once again, thank you for supporting this bill. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Brandon Johannes 
518 Shawnee St. 
Leavenworth, KS 66048  
(913) 682-4112 
 


